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Dear Families,

As we near the end of the academic year, there is 
still so much to look forward to before we say 
goodbye to our wonderful Nursery children and 
families. It’s always a bittersweet moment — such a 
joy to see how much they’ve grown and thrived, and 
we are incredibly proud of every one of them.
At the same time, we’re already looking ahead to 
welcoming many new families into the Broadhurst 
community in September. Our transition mornings 

Message from the Headmistress

yesterday and today were a great success, giving our new families the 
opportunity to meet their teachers, connect with one another, and spend some 
time in our lovely school. We’ve had such positive feedback — thank you to all 
who took part.
Our Pre-Nursery children are now looking forward to their own ‘Move Up 
Morning’ next Wednesday. We’ll be sharing information about your child’s new 
class teacher very shortly so you can begin preparing them for this next exciting 
step.
From September, all children will be eating together in our new dining room, a 
shared mealtime experience that encourages children to try new foods, develop 
independence, and build important social skills. V&Me will be at our Summer 
Fayre offering samples of their delicious menus. We would love to see even more 
of our families opting in.
Wishing you a wonderful weekend, and we look forward to seeing you on 
Monday — if not before!
Ms Eilish Sleator
Headmistress



Little Learners

Our Little Learners have been busy exploring movement and drama, 
bringing stories to life through role-play. They enjoyed washing dolls in the 
garden and practiced their coordination and balancing skills on the balance 
blocks. In maths, the children have been exploring shapes and singing 
along to a variety of fun number songs, as well as lots of outdoor play, 
making the most of the sunshine 
whilst developing those essential 
gross motor skills. Learning through 
play at it’s finest!



Pre-Nursery

In Pre-Nursery, the children have been threading and weaving strings to 
make their own pretend spider webs. They crafted playdough insects and 
even observed real ones up close! Using mirrors, they created self-portraits 
and explored imaginative play by pretending to buy toys with play money. A 
favourite activity was singing songs like “Five Currant Buns in a Baker’s 
Shop.”







Nursery

Nursery children have been reflecting on their time with us and looking 
ahead to the adventures of their new schools. They’ve enjoyed sharing their 
favourite memories and revisiting photos from their learning journeys. In 
literacy and phonics, they went on a tricky word hunt and ticked off words 
using a checklist. To end the week creatively, they painted expressive 
artworks inspired by music.



DATES FOR THE DIARY

Have a great weekend from all at Broadhurst School!
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